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Reference: DOC20/429168-3 
Contact officer: Matthew Rizzuto (02) 6229 7002  

Katherine Klouda 
Senior Planning Officer 
Transport Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square  
Parramatta  NSW  2150 
 
 

Dear Ms Klouda, 

Eden Breakwater Wharf Extension - Modification 2 to SSI-7734 

I refer to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment request dated 16 July 2020 to the 

NSW Environment Protection Authority (NSW EPA) in relation to modification application no. SSI-

7734 for the Eden Breakwater Wharf which is located within the Port of Eden. The modification 

application, which has been submitted by the NSW Port Authority, seeks to extend the use of the 

Eden cruise facility to other vessels. 

The NSW EPA has considered the details of the modification proposal including the supporting 

documents and understands that the proposal will not require an environment protection licence and 

does not involve substantial construction work. In this regard, the NSW EPA does not have any 

comments to make on the proposal. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me on (02) 6229 7002 

or at queanbeyan@epa.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
MATTHEW RIZZUTO  
Unit Head, Regional South - Queanbeyan 
NSW Environment Protection Authority 

29 July 2020


